
 

 
 
P.O. Box 1749 
Halifax, Nova Scotia 
B3J 3A5 Canada    

Item No.  14.7.3               
  
  

Request for Council’s Consideration 

 Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

 Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  September 20, 2016 

Subject:  Lot Grading Bylaw L-400 

Motion for Council to Consider: 
 
That Regional Council requests a staff report with respect to initiating the process to repeal or 
amend the Lot Grading ByLaw L-400 to exclude those areas outside the serviceable boundary. 

Reason:  
 
The Bylaw is creating negative repercussions and financial hardship for small developments in 
the rural regions of Halifax. 

Outcome Sought: Staff Report 
 
 
 
 

Councillor David Hendsbee 
 

District  2 

 


